
Submitter: Kayla Boyd 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

To whom it may concern,  

I am a voter in Oregon and I believe that our mail in voting system is good. We do not 

need to change it. In person voting is hard for many people because of work hours, 

transportation issues or mobility issues. That means access to voting will be greatly 

reduced. I do not see that as a good thing. I want to vote from the comfort of my 

home. As working people, my family deals with enough stress as it is. Voting should 

not be an exclusive activity for those with free time. We contribute to society, we pay 

taxes, and we want to vote when it is convenient for us.  

Kayla Boyd 


